

Stepney Primary School





Monday 20th March 2017

Parents' Consultation on Monday 3rd April 2017

Re: Parents/Carers of pupils in Year 4

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you to a PARENTS' Day on Monday 3rd April 2017. There will be 10 minute slots throughout the afternoon from 1.30pm-5.30pm during which you'll have chance to talk to your child's

As usual it gives you that vital chance to find out how well your child is doing and his/her progress and work so far this year.

Venues:

Miss Baitson in the school hall – please check with the school office on the day.

Please fill in the reply slip below and return as soon as possible. The sooner we have your replies the easier it will be to give you a time that suits you.

P Browning

I/We will be able to/won't be able to attend parents' day on Monday 3rd April 2017 for my/our child	
Please tick which session you would prefer:	
Afternoon (1.30pm – 3pm)	Evening (3pm – 5.30pm)
Signed	

Headteacher: Mr. P. Browning

Beverley Road Kingston Upon Hull

HU5 1JJ







Telephone: (01482) 343690 (01482) 348681

Email: admin@stepney.hull.sch.uk Website: www.stepney.hull.sch.uk